
                                                      

               Monday 6th June 2022 
 

           
                          
 
                 

Welcome Back! 
 
 School reopens on Monday 6th June 2022. 

    
      Friday 10th June 2022 

 

              
 
 

 
Lidice Lives 
 
Each year a reverent commemoration event is 
held in Lidice to mark the anniversary of this 
most tragic day in the history of this village. 
2022 marks the 80th anniversary of the Lidice 
atrocity. To mark this day, the children will be 
taking place in a creative day. 
 

      Monday 6th June – Friday  10th June 2022 
 

            
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Week. 
 
Children will be undertaking the statutory 
Phonic Screen. 
 
Please ensure that your child is in school on 
time every day, it is a statutory requirement 
that all children undertake the Phonic Screen 
assessment. 
 
 
 
 



    Monday 13th June – Friday 17th June 2022 
 

            
 
  

Virtual Book fair 
 
An opportunity for parents to purchase books 
at great prices from our online book fair. 
 

              Tuesday 14th June 2022 

 
 

Early Years Formal Welcome Event 
 
An opportunity for new to school parents/ 
carers of children who will be joining our 
nursery and reception classes in September to 
find out key information about the academy, 
meet staff and find out more information about 
the curriculum. This meeting also gives parents 
the opportunity to learn more about the 
academy’s ethos, routines and expectations. 

                 Thursday 30th June 2022 
 

 

New to Year 3 Parent / Carer Welcome 
Meeting. 
 
3:30pm to 4:30pm OR 6:00pm to 7:00pm. An 
opportunity for parents/carers of children who 
will be joining Grove Academy in Year 3 in 
September to find out key information about 
the academy, meet their child’s class teacher 
and find out more information about the 
curriculum. This meeting also gives parents the 
opportunity to learn more about the academy’s 
ethos, routines and expectations and meet the 
Principal and Senior Leadership Team. More 
information to follow.  
 

          Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th July 
 

            
 
 

Bump up Day 
 
Children will spend these two days in their new 
class or their new schools.  
 
We are very excited that our Year 2 children 
will be going to Grove Academy for these two 
days. 
 
More information will be communicated closer 
to the time. 
 
 



 
 

                Wednesday 13th July 2022 
 

             
 
 

Year 2 Buddy Picnic 
 
Year 2 children will attend a picnic at Forest 
park to meet year 2 children from Northwood 
Broom in preparation for transition to Year 3. 

                Thursday 14th July 2022 
 

          
 

Movie Night 
 
All children are invited to stay after school to 
watch a film with their friends. The film will be 
Luca. 
 
Please pay £1.50 via parentpay by no later than 
7th July to secure a place. 
 

                   Friday 15th July 2022 
 
 

             
 
 
 

School Reports 
 
Children will be coming home with their reports 
today. 
 
Please read and enjoy, and celebrate with your 
child their achievements this year. 
 
Please also take the opportunity to complete 
the comments page and return this to school. 
We really do value your feedback and support.  
 

                           
            Tuesday 19th July 2022  
 
 

      
 
   
    
 
          

 
Year 2 Leavers Concert  
 
Our Year 2 children will be performing their 
amazing end of year leaver’s concert.  
This is always a very enjoyable event that 
celebrates all the children’s achievements and 
development since joining our school.  
 
We are so excited that this can, once again, be 
a face to face event and really do hope that all 
the year 2 parents / carers can join us for this 
celebration.  
 
This will take place at 9.30am. 



 
 
 

 

 
     Wednesday 20th July 2022  

 

               

 
Magic Day 
 
To celebrate the hard work, commitment and 
achievements of our children, all children and 
staff will be taking part in our ‘Magic Day’. This 
will be a day of celebration though different 
activities throughout the day.  
 

                Wednesday 20th July 2022 

                
 

Academy closes to all 
 
School closes at the end of the school day on 
Wednesday 20th July 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
               Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 

 
 

 

 
Academy Reopens 
Welcome back! 
 
Please remember that children need to bring 
into school a water bottle and school book bag.  
School Fund of £1.00 per week should be paid 
via Parent Pay to help with our fundraising 
towards our playground development. 
 
Please be reminded that all personal belongings 
need to be clearly labelled with your children’s 
name. 
 

 


